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WFWP AZ AWAKENS THE HEARTS OF THE
FILIPINO COMMUNITY AT FIRST FILIPINO
ONLINE RADIO SHOW

In preparation for the WFWP 25th Anniversary Celebration
in Arizona that took place in May of 2017, the Arizona
chapter was given three opportunities to promote their
event on Spanish radio shows. Through these radio show
connections,...

> READ MORE

CARING FOR THE COMMUNITY: UPDATE ON
ONE HOPE GARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL IN
ETHIOPIA

The One Hope Garden Primary school is one of the nine
WFWP run schools that WFWP USA continues to
support. This school has touched many lives, and
continues to go above and beyond in caring for the
students and the community. In their...

> READ MORE

SUSTAIN DR. HAK JA HAN'S MESSAGE “PEACE
STARTS WITH ME” AND WFWP'S SCHOOLS OF
AFRICA

A message from Mrs. Fannie M. Smith, WFWP’s National
Schools of Africa Coordinator:

It is hard to believe that we are entering the last quarter of
2017. Yes, it has been a very eventful year in more ways than
one; WFWP is still celebrating...

> READ MORE

SPAGHETTI WITH ZUCCHINI IN A SHRIMP



CREAM SAUCE

Ingredients:

Spaghetti or pasta of your choice

oil, for sauteing

1 small onion, finely chopped

1 zucchini, cut lengthwise in quarters, then sliced to 1/4
inch

1/2 cup of vegetable broth

8 0z heavy cream

1/2 Ib. of shrimp, deveined

1 clove...

> READ MORE

THE BRIDGE OF PEACE MELTS PEOPLE'’S
HEART AT NORTH AMERICAN INTERFAITH
NETWORK CONFERENCE

The North American Interfaith Network (NAIN) hosted a
conference at the University of California in San Diego
on Aug. 6-9, 2017. For this event, NAIN invited WFWP
to host a Bridge of Peace ceremony to open the
conference.

There were...

> READ MORE

THAI TEA FOR NEPAL AT CULTURE AND
SPORTS FESTIVAL IN UPSTATE NEW YORK

What could be better on a hot day than a cold glass of iced
tea or lemonade?

While hundreds of young men and women gathered in
upstate New York for the Blessed Culture and Sports Festival
on August 12, we at WFWP thought it would be...

> READ MORE

WFWP MD WELCOMES 20 JAPANESE
STUDENTS

On August 9th, we had a lively time at the Maryland
Melford Center with 20 Japanese students. The group is
visiting the U.S. for four weeks, touring America’s
historical sites and our Founders’ established buildings.
WFWP Maryland...

> READ MORE

NEWSLETTER EDITOR JOB OPENING

WFWP USA is currently looking for a Newsletter Editor
to bring a unique and passionate flair to our Logic of
Love News. We use our Newsletter as a tool to inspire
others as to what it means to be a leader of the heart, in
theory and...



> READ MORE

UPCOMING WFWP EVENTS: LOCAL AND
GLOBAL

Here are the exciting, upcoming events from Women's
Federation chapters all over the country and all over the
world.

NYC August 31 Parents Day Event Email
wiwp.nymetro@amail.com Global September 21
International...

> READ MORE
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